MARION COUNTY, KANSAS

PLANNING COMMISSION/BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS

203 SOUTH THIRD
MARION, KANSAS 66861
PHONE: 620-382-2945

MARION COUNTY COURTHOUSE

January 22, 2018

RE:  Proposed Marion County Comprehensive Plan Update

Dear City Officials:

Enclosed is a copy of the legal notice for the public hearing on the proposed amendments to the
Marion County Comprehensive Plan for all of the unincorporated area of Marion County. The
public hearing for the proposed amendments to the Zoning Regulations is scheduled for
Thursday, February 22nd, at 7:00 p.m. in the Ballroom of the Marion Community Center, 203
N. Third St., Marion, Kansas. A copy of the proposed amendments to the Comprehensive Plan
are available for review at the Marion County Zoning Administrator’s Office during normal
business hours.

In accordance with K.S.A. 12-743(b), this notice is being provided to you since the proposed
Zoning Regulations will be applicable to all the unincorporated portion of Marion County.

Should you have additional questions, please feel free to contact this office or any member of
the Marion County Planning Commission.

Sincerely,

Sharon Omstead, Assistant
Marion County Planning & Zoning



